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Project update 
 

Fairbanks Avenue has been restriped for the initial start of installing gravity pipe and force 
main in the existing bi-directional turn lane.  Portions of the turn lane will be closed during 

construction.    
 

Jackson Avenue 
Jackson Ave. will be CLOSED TO THRU TRAFFIC between Fairbanks Ave. and Minnesota Ave. 

This closure is required for the construction of a lift station, terminal manhole, gravity sewer 
main and the force mains on Jackson Ave.  The installation of force main pipes has begun on 

Wymore Road and will be installed past Lee Road.   Installation of force main pipe continues 

on Salisbury Blvd. and Cambridge Blvd. 
 

Stay informed 
 

 Updates to the construction schedule will be posted regularly on the Fairbanks web page 
cityofwinterpark.org/fairbanks. 

 
 To receive email updates follow these steps: 

 Visit the Fairbanks web page cityofwinterpark.org/fairbanks  

 Click on “Sign up here for email updates” button to enter your email information 
 Select the “Fairbanks AveNews” subscription 
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